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THE GOOD NEWS - Premier Inn Hotels will be submitting a planning application at the end of summer 
2014, to develop a new 60 bed hotel on the site of the former Robin Hood pub.

HEALTH & SAFETY- To make way for the new development, we will have to temporarily close the 
footpath between Marion Court and London Road for up to 18 months. 

SORRY FOR ANY CONVENIENCE - Sherwood Road and Marion Court can still be accessed from 
London Road via Heath Grove.

CONTACT - Should you wish to discuss this matter further please contact Nick Johnston of Premier Inn 
Hotels on 07795 501 986, or please write to Nick Johnston, Premier Inn Hotels Limited, Whitbread Court, 
Houghton Hall Business Park, Porz Avenue, Dunstable, Bedfordshire LU5 5XE
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A new Premier Inn  
for Buxton
Following a successful public consultation, Premier Inn will be submitting a planning application to develop a 
new 60 bed hotel on the site of the former Robin Hood Pub at the end of summer 2014.

Health and safety  

To make way for the new development, we will have to temporarily close the footpath between Marion 
Court and London Road for up to one year. 

Alternative access to Sherwood Road

There is an alternative pedestrian route between London Road and Sherwood Road, which is indicated on 
the map below:

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

If you would like any further information please contact Nick Johnston 07795 501 986


